
 
     

Media Statement 
 
 
 

Land Border Duty Free Stores Can Start on Road to Recovery 
 

OTTAWA – March 16, 2022 -- The news that fully vaccinated travellers  will no longer have to be tested for COVID-19 at the land border 
will allow border businesses like land border duty free stores to get on the road to recovery.  This could not be more welcomed news 
and we are grateful to the federal government for hearing our plea and having our back as we continue to struggle to recover. 
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The FDFA is the national association representing Canada’s the 33 land border duty free shops. Our mandate is to promote the development and 

success of the land border duty free sector by acting as a voice, advocate and business resource for members.  
 

For more information, please contact: Barbara Barrett, 343-998-8906, bbarrett@fdfa.ca  


